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WARNING: This email originated outside of Pedernales Electric Cooperative.

DO NOT click any links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

Your information

Name

 Hardin Wunderlich

Are you a PEC member?

 Yes

Contact via

 Phone

Phone

 (830) 868-4581

Your message for the board

Topic

 new service fees

Remarks

 
I've been with PEC since the mid 60's. I have 15 - 17 meters on a ranch but it is becoming more and
more difficult for us to work with PEC due to increasing fees for new poles and lines. My first meter in the
1980's cost us $965, now it's $4000.
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